
 

   

       
    

OFFICE OF THE DEAN OF STUDENTS
STUDENT DISABILITY RESOURCE CENTER 

LECONTE, ROOM 112A ● COLUMBIA, SOUTH CAROLINA 29208 
803.777.6142 OR 803.777.6742 ● FAX 803.777.6741

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY INSTITUTION 


	Date: 09/17/2018
	Letter Body: To:    Advisor and Professors for CHEM 112-023, EXSC 223-002, EXSC 410-002, ANTH 224-YJC

From: Charlotte Helms
          Disability Resource Coordinator

Re:    Jacob Worth


PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL

I am writing on behalf of the above referenced student in your course who is registered with the Student Disability Resource Center.  Based on the student's disability/disabilities, the following accommodations have been approved:

- Student may need to eat or drink during class or exams

- Student may need to use the restroom during class or exams

- Student may occasionally be late for class 

- Student may need to leave the classroom during class/exams.

- Student will need to sit in the seat of their choice

- Student may need to wear sunglasses or a cap during class/exams.

- Student may need to limit technology usage to include a computer

- Professor will need to work with the student on any missed in-class assignments/exams missed due to the student’s disability.

- Use of a digital voice recorder, with the understanding that any sharing or distribution of recordings will result in a referral to Student Conduct.

- Extended time on quizzes, tests, and exams in a quiet environment. Extended time on tests is generally considered to be 1.5X the amount of time given in class. Test proctoring services for students with disabilities are available through the Student Disability Resource Center on a limited basis. Please refer to the Test Proctoring Supplement you received with this letter.

These are the general accommodations supported by the student's documentation. There may be other accommodations necessary based on the specific requirements or format of your class. Should you need any assistance in the provision or clarification of the accommodations detailed above, please don’t hesitate to contact us at 777-6142. We also encourage you to visit our website (http://www.sa.sc.edu/sds/faculty-and-staff/) for additional information which may prove useful.

For information related to designing your course to meet the needs of all students please visit: http://www.sa.sc.edu/sds/accessibility/ or http://www.sc.edu/cte/guide/universaldesign/index.shtml

Due to the confidential nature of this matter, please keep this letter in a secure location.

We look forward to working with you over the course of the semester!
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